
 

Don’t miss the upcoming NAFI MentorLIVE presentation 

Broadcast LIVE at 8:00 p.m. ET on Wednesday, August 21st 

 

“The Kings on Straight Talk About Aviation Safety” 

Presented by John and Martha King, co-founders of King Schools 
 

 

When we say “safety is our highest priority” do we really mean 

what we say? Wouldn't grounding the airplane be the safest 

thing? This startling presentation for flight instructors will provide a 

provocative approach with new concepts, a new vocabulary and 

fresh insights on the subject of aviation risk management. It will 

change the way you teach. 

 

To Register visit https://www.mentorlive.site/program/23.html 

 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

About MentorLIVE 
MentorLIVE is NAFI’s monthly, live-streaming broadcast airing the third Wednesday of every month at 8:00 PM 

Eastern. These programs feature subject matter experts from many aspects of the flight instruction industry to 

help CFIs be more successful in their training endeavors. All broadcasts are WINGS-approved and will reside 

in the faasafety.gov archive. These programs are provided free of charge to all aviators as a NAFI community 

service. To view past broadcasts and get information on upcoming programs visit www.nafinet.org/mentorlive. 

https://www.mentorlive.site/program/23.html

